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A message from Mrs Thorpe to all our families 
Hello from The Conway Centre on Anglesey, where our Y6 are having a WONDERFUL time 

with each other in this beautiful setting. We’ve had climbing, biking, bingo, nightline, games and so much 

more. There will be some very tired children (and staff), coming home this afternoon. Meanwhile, back at 

St Mary’s, school is busy with our Y5 class taking the responsibility of Play Leaders for our youngest chil-

dren. We celebrated a lovely Mass on Wednesday to mark the new school year, thanks to everyone who 

was able to join us.  Our children have made a great start to this year, because our parents have ensured 

they have arrived, on time, ready for learning—thank you for supporting us to help your children.  

Dates for your diary… 

• Thursday 21st September: Virtual (GC) Meet the Teacher 

Information session, 4pm KS1 and 4.30pm KS2.  

• Wednesday 27th September—Y5 Mysterious Materials 

Workshop with Chester Cathedral Education Team.  

• Friday 29th September— EYFS Class will be hosting a 

Coffee Afternoon just for their parents and families to   

support Macmillan Cancer Research. More info to follow 

• Monday 2nd October—Global Faiths Learning Week  

• Wednesday 4th October—School hall open from 3pm for 

parents to visit our Global Faiths Displays 

• Thursday 5th October—Y3 school visit to Beeston Castle  

•  

   This Week’s Special Awards 

Well done to you all! 

Year 6:  Conway 

Year 5: Amelia & Logan DM 

Year 4: Leo & Megan 

Year 3:  Harriett & Maddie 

Year 2:  Sophie H & Ruben 

Year 1:  Toby & Jasper 

EYFS:  Emilia & Kaja 

FOREST SCHOOL: Next week’s Forest 

School Class is…  YEAR 6—21/9/22 

Next week, we have virtual MEET THE TEACHER meeting live on 

google classroom.  KS1 and EYFS are at 4pm, KS2 are at 4.30pm. 

Please login for these 20 minute meetings to hear about how the 

year ahead will work in your child’s class and make 

sure you’re up to date with curriculum information, 

assessment dates, PE requirements, school visits etc.   

Attendance for 

week: 98.04% 

Congratulations to all our children in our pupil voice 

groups—more opportunities are still to come! 

ADVANCED NOTICE: Our Parents Evening date this term 

will be Wednesday 18th October.  Appointments will run 

from 2pm-6.45pm and the school day will end as normal 

at 3.15pm. Booking information will be sent 

out soon. Please keep this date in your diary.  


